



MaryvilleNJ.org • (855) 823-3428

FALL 2018

Message from the CEO

Dear Friends,

As the holiday season approaches, we gather with our families and friends to share our traditions, reflect on our accomplishments, and hope for good health and prosperity in the New Year to come. At Maryville, the tradition of providing hope, health and healing for individuals and families suffering from addictive disease began in 1949. This tradition of caring for our communities is particularly important during the holiday season. While health care and our services continue to rapidly evolve, our mission and vision have remained constant—to exceed the highest standards for quality care, with integrity and compassion.

Having achieved two expansions in our service sites this year to increase access to care during this time of increasing focus on the opioid crisis and other addictions, it seems the perfect time to give thanks to our physicians, nurses, clinicians, administrative and support staff, our volunteer board of directors, and our partners in the community through which all of our successes are possible. With the increasing complexity

of health care today, we could not have the significant impact we do in helping our neighbors achieve long term recovery without the collaborative relationships we share with many area hospitals, physician groups, social service, and government agencies. The many ways we all collaborate strengthen our organizations and the region as a whole, and bring value and quality to the patient care experience.

It is both a privilege and great responsibility to care for the people who come to us for help. Thank you for placing your trust in us. I wish you and your loved ones a happy and healthy holiday season, and a New Year filled with hope.

Sincerely yours,

Kendria McWilliams

Chief Executive Officer

Maryville Addiction Treatment Center

Outpatient Treatment Services Open in Northfield

Maryville expanded its outpatient services to a third site this year, increasing access for the Atlantic County area. Located at 1907 New Road in Northfield, this facility offers outpatient and intensive outpatient treatment services, delivered by a caring staff of licensed and certified professionals. As one component in Maryville's continuum of care, community-based treatment allows individuals to continue tending to their day-to-day responsibilities such as work and family.

Consistent with best practices for long-term success, the Northfield facility utilizes Medication Assisted Treatment (MAT) as clinically indicated. Specialized mental health, veteran, trauma, grief, relapse prevention and family services are also available. For information about Maryville's outpatient services in Northfield, Turnersville or Vineland, please call (855) 823-3428.





Treatment Center Profile

Maryville is recognized as a leader in the treatment of addictive disease and co-occurring disorders. For 69 years, our holistic, evidence based treatment approaches have helped bring hope, health and healing to those suffering from opioid, alcohol and other addictions.

Maryville is a private, non-profit organization governed by a volunteer Board of Directors. We are licensed by the State of New Jersey, accredited by the Commission on Accreditation of Rehabilitation Facilities (CARF), and a member of the National Association of Addiction Treatment Providers.

Inpatient Withdrawal Management and Residential Facilities

Williamstown Campus

1903 Grant Avenue Williamstown, NJ 08094

Maryville at Post House

610 Pemberton-Browns Mills Road Pemberton, NJ 08068

Outpatient Treatment Facilities

Atlantic County

1907 New Road Northfield, NJ 08225

Gloucester County

129 Johnson Road • Suite 7 Turnersville, NJ 08012

Cumberland County

1173 E. Landis Ave. Vineland, NJ 08360

Intoxicated Driver Resource Center

121 Johnson Road • Suite 4 Turnersville, NJ 08012

MaryvilleNJ.org (855) 823-3428

Two Events Benefit Maryville's Scholarship Fund

Two of our most exciting annual events raised funds for the **Peter P. Black IV Scholarship Fund**, which helps individuals who are unable to pay for substance use disorder treatment at Maryville.

Hundreds of supporters participated in the 11th Annual Race for Recovery & 5K Fun Walk, held at Cooper River Park in Pennsauken. Participants enjoyed a runners' breakfast, captured memories in the photo booth; and kids were entertained with games, a kids' dash and face painting.



At the sixth annual **Ride for Recovery and Bike Show**, nearly 100 motorcyclists revved their engines at Barb's Harley-Davidson in West Collingswood Heights and cruised to our Williamstown campus. Riders and other participants were treated to a host of fun activities that included recovery speakers, a BBQ lunch and the Battle of the Bikes contest.

"We are grateful for the outpouring of support from our local communities," noted Kendria McWilliams, chief executive officer at Maryville. "It's their energy and dedication that truly make a difference in raising awareness, reducing stigma and supporting the recovery of those who need help."



Did You Know?

Maryville accepts the following insurances:

- Aetna AmeriHealth Department of Veterans Affairs
 - Horizon Blue Cross Blue Shield Magellan
 - Molina Medicaid Solutions (New Jersey Medicaid)
 - Qualcare, Inc. United Behavioral Health

For more information, call our Admissions office at (855) 823-3428.

RECOVERY IS POSSIBLE

Recovery for Life Gala Recovery RECOVERY IS POSSIBLE From left to right: Frank Jones, Partner at Mints Insurance Agency and recovery advocate: Tara Conner, Miss USA 2006; Congressman Donald Norcross; and Bill Crowe, Maryville Addiction Treatment Center Chief Development Officer.

Thanks to the sponsors, donors, attendees, and volunteers, Maryville's Recovery for Life Gala and Silent Auction was a huge success. More than \$128,000 was raised to support the vital programs and services at Maryville.

Congressman Donald Norcross was honored with the prestigious Advocacy in Action Award for his tireless efforts to improve the lives of those affected by the disease of addiction. Kendria McWilliams, chief executive officer for Maryville, noted, "Our Advocacy in Action Award is our way of saying thank you to Congressman Norcross on behalf of those who now have a chance at hope, good health, and happiness in recovering from their addiction."

Tara Conner, former Miss USA, shared her emotionally gripping personal story of addiction and recovery. Crowned Miss USA in 2006, she sought treatment that same year for alcohol and drug addiction. With nearly 12 years of sobriety, she now travels the country raising awareness about substance use disorders. "The joy of recovery is that I can sit alone at perfect ease with just my thoughts and be okay, and that's what Maryville does," Conner said. "They instill control in people and give them a second chance at life."

New Legislation in the Fight against Opioid Addiction

According to the Center for Disease Control (CDC), an average of 191 individuals die each day in this country due to their opioid addiction. Nine of those individuals die in New Jersey.

On October 24, 2018, H.R. 6, the Substance Use-Disorder Prevention that Promotes Opioid Recovery and **Treatment (SUPPORT) for Patients and Communities** Act, was signed into law. This bipartisan effort aims to combat the opioid crisis through a combination of funding, training, legal, and public health initiatives. The legislation will expand access to treatment and recovery services, provide incentives for enhanced care, and establish opioid recovery centers. It will improve data processes to identify those at-risk, address high prescribing rates while enhancing drug monitoring programs, and encourage the use of non-addictive alternatives for pain. The Act will also improve interception of opioids at international mail facilities and reduce foreign shipments of illicit drugs, provide law enforcement with tools to help remove these drugs from their communities, and increase local communities' access to federal resources.

You can read more about this new law at https://www.congress.gov/bill/115th-congress/house-bill/6





A Warm Welcome to Maryville's New HR Director!

Maryville is excited to introduce **Kathleen Lambert** as its new **Director of Human Resources (HR)**. Kathleen succeeds Ann Whitman, who retired after 14 years at Maryville. With a Master's degree in Human Resources Management from Widener University, Kathleen has more than 20 years' experience in developing, leading, and managing HR initiatives. Kathleen is also a certified Senior Professional in Human Resources (SPHR) as well as a Society of Human Resource Management Senior Certified Professional (SHRM-SCP). Kathleen resides in South Jersey with her husband, Ken, and their two cats.

Welcome, Kathleen!

Maryville, Inc. 129 Johnson Rd, Suite 7 Turnersville, NJ 08012

What's Inside

- Message from the CEO
- Outpatient Expands to Northfield
- Two Events Benefit Scholarship Fund
- Recovery for Life Gala Recap
- Opioid Bill Signed into Law

MaryvilleNJ.org • (855) 823-3428

Join Our Team!

With locations in Northfield, Pemberton, Turnersville, Vineland and Williamstown, Maryville offers a supportive workplace environment with competitive salaries and a comprehensive benefits program including medical and dental insurance, tuition assistance and a generous 401(K) employer match.

Current opportunities include:

- Primary Counselors (CADC, LCADC, LAC, LCSW, or LPC)
- Registered Nurses (RN)
- Medical Receptionist
- Residential Aides (Counselors in Training)

For position details, please visit our website at www.maryvillenj.org.

To apply, send your resume and cover letter to: **employment@maryvillenj.org**.

Connect with us today:



Twitter.com/MaryvilleNJ



Instagram.com/maryvilleinc



Facebook.com/maryvillenj



Linkedin.com/company/maryvilleinc

